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1 message

Lynn Warner <itwrxr2000@gmail.com> Mon, Sep 30, 2019 at 7:19 PM
To: Jim <jimgreene7 @gmail.com>

Here is the which was received today by Mr. Morse. He lives directly across from the proposed location of
the solar array . What bothers me is that this letter from the planning commission was not delivered until
today. That means any letter from us must be hand delivered no later than tomorrow. Plus no one from the
board was even notified. If this letter is taken as written the solar array could end up being located a lot
closer than 19ft from the road. It could end up 19ft from the center of the road. That will put it very close to
the road. It could feasibly interfere with emergency vehicles that need access to that area.

I hope that this will help you address our concerns and respond.

Sincerely,

Lynn Warner

Member, Board of Director’s, Pine Grove Services District

Sent from my iPad
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